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Dear MBIE,
I oppose the proposed income insurance scheme,
Reason;
it is unnecessary
the costs will far outweigh any proposed benefits
It will add unnecessary complexity to doing business and employing people in NZ.
If there is a genuine need/ demand for this service, please leave it to private sector companies
that provide insurance services
Thanks and regards,
Sam Kane
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